From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 4/07/2024 11:50:25 AM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission
04/07/2024

MRS Lynne Peterson
1 Paris ST
Balgowlah NSW 2093

RE: DA2024/0622 - 292 Condamine Street NORTH MANLY NSW 2100

| strongly support the establishment of a restaurant offering food and beverages as a standard
and important feature of the Warringah Golf Club’s future clubhouse. Not only will this be an
expected offering to members and their guests but as importantly to other sporting club
members in the precinct and to local residents. In comparison to many other locations within
the NBC, this location and environs, this location sees a dearth of food service businesses.
The new clubhouse will go a long way to improving the hospitality offering to many individuals

and families.





